
Dear students, 

 

Happy New Year 2020!  

 

Since you had registered to attend the make-up practical examination on the coming 

weekends (either 4/1, 5/1, 11/1 or 12/1), please be reminded to CHECK the venue 

and time before you go. Otherwise, you may miss the examination. Please arrive at 

the examination venue 30 minutes before your registered examination session. For 

your reference, the following is the link for the updated school shuttle bus schedule 

(http://www.cuhk.edu.hk/transport_office/). Please note that weekends schedule of 

the school shuttle bus is different from the weekdays' one. You may need to reserve 

time for travelling. 

 

If you have any problem, please contact your course lecturer for help. 

 

Best Regards, 

Physical Education Unit 

http://www.cuhk.edu.hk/transport_office/

